
Progress Reports:  Progress Reports for the 2nd 9 weeks will be sent home on Wednesday, December 11th.  If you 
have any concerns about your child’s grades to this point, please contact their teacher.   

Christmas Programs:  The Christmas Program will be held on Friday, December 13th for students in 1st through 5th 
grades.  Students in 2nd through 5th grade will be wearing Red and Green shirts that will be provided by the 
school.  Students will need to wear their best jeans (no holes or rips) and tennis shoes.  Students in 1st grade will 
need to wear their Sunday best.  There will be 2 show times 10AM and 1:15 PM.  We have 2 times so that families 
can attend 1 show.  This helps with seating and parking. 
Kindergarten Program will be held Wednesday December 18th at 1:15pm.  Students are asked to wear their 
Sunday best. 
 
Christmas Break:  School will be dismissed at 2:15 PM on Friday, December 20th.  Ms. AshleyJo will send home 
transportation slips after Thanksgiving break on whether your child will need bussing services that day.   MMCS 
will be closed December 23rd through January 5th.  Classes will resume January 6th.   
                                                                     
                                                                    
 
                                                                            Sarris Candy:  Individual orders may still be placed online using our  
                               Group ID                                                           Group ID # 10-1808 until Dec 15th!   
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Christmas Eve Service   

A Christmas Eve Service will be held 
at MMBC on Saturday, December 

24th, from 4-6:30pm.  This is a walk-
in service.  Each family waits their 
turn to receive communion and 

prayer with Pastor Darrell. 

 

With the winter months 
approaching, we want to 

make sure we are keeping our 
kids healthy!!  Please take 

advantage over the Holiday 
break to wash or disinfect 

your child’s jackets, coats and 
backpacks.   

LUNCH ORDERS 
Orders will open December 3rd  on-line at www.ezschoolapps.com 

for JANUARY through DECEMBER 18th.  The school code is 
MtMoriah. 



Mount Moriah has made it its mission to give back this 
holiday season and have teamed up with the Closet of 

Hope.   

The Closet of Hope collaborates with the local Children 
and Youth Services, Court Appointed Special Advocates 

and other resources who identify and refer children to the ministry.   

Students can pick a “kindness heart” with needed items listed located in the lower elementary 
hallway (by Ms. AshleyJo’s office) and bring back into Ms. AshleyJo no later than Dec 19th.  Any 

questions please feel free to reach out to me! 

 

 

 

 


